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Dear Parents and Carers,
YEAR 5 BUBBLES CLOSED 
I am writing to let you know that we have received confirmation of a positive COVID test in Year 5. We have been advised to close the bubble as a precaution. No other bubbles have been affected. We are now gaining more advice from Public Health and the DFE and are completing a deep clean of the classroom. 
Your child will have to self-isolate until Tuesday 24th November when they will return back to school. If your child is not in Year 5, they will still needs to attend school as normal. 
We know that you may find this concerning but we will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you informed. 
Yours sincerely,
Miss Mott 
Deputy Head & SENCO
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